I Need Your Help!

PopChar version 2.5 uses a new method for working around the incompatibility with Adobe Type
Reunion. This new trick should work without checking the “apply patch” option. However, I cannot
prove this under all possible circumstances. This is where you might be able to help me.

If you had problems with PopChar and ATR in older versions and these problems are now gone, please
send me a brief report. Also, if you happen to encounter new problems, I am of course interested in as
many details as possible.

Electronic Mail Preferred

Please send your reports to one of the following addresses:
gue@Soft.Uni-Linz. AC.AT
Blaschek@ALIJKU11.BITNET
Blaschek@EDVZ.Uni-Linz. AC. AT

Thank you for your cooperation.



